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Youth and Family Packer Party 
Sunday, October 6th –3:00 PM 

111 Maple Bluff Road-Stevens Point 
 

Trinity youth and families, you’re invited to join the crowd as the Packers 

take on the Dallas Cowboys. Our festivities will once again be hosted this 

year by Brody and Michelle Rice and family. Bring a dish to share (Brats, 

hot dogs and beverages will be provided). The afternoon will feature a 

“Guess the Final Score“ contest and the coveted “Golden Foot” will be at 

stake in our annual field goal competition following the first quarter. 

Hope to see you there! 

Senior High Synod Youth Gathering 

“Come As You Are” 
Romans 15:7 

November 8th-10th 
Holiday Inn-Manitowoc 

 

It’s a faith-filled weekend of fun as hundreds of youth from around the state come 

together in Manitowoc. We’ll hear the powerful message of Tony Ducklow and the 

music of We Are Leo. Open to 9th-12th graders, the initial cost for registration/

housing for the weekend is $75, (plus spending money for three meals while we are 

there). Contact Todd to pick up registration forms or for more info. Please complete 

and return with payment by Wednesday, October 16th. 

Trinity’s  
1st-Ever 

 

Chili Cook-Off  

and 

 Trunk or Treat 

 

Friday, October 25th –5:30 PM-7:30 PM 
Our Learning Center and Preschool and our Youth and Family Committee join 

together for a scary good time. Stop down in fellowship hall that evening and fill up 

on chili and more, before heading outside in your costumes to “Trick or Treat” 

from trunk to trunk in the parking lot. Chili cook –off entrants and those willing to 

decorate their vehicles and distribute candy or treats are all needed. See Todd or 

Amy in the Learning Center if you are interested in signing up. 

Please save those used books! Trinity youth are 
planning another book sale for January and will be 
looking for donations around Christmas. Thanks! 

Christmas Wreath Sale 

 

 

 

 

 

This year we’re introducing a new 

supplier for our annual youth 

Christmas wreath fundraiser. A huge 

thank you to Neal and Peggy Lutz 

and family  who have faithfully and 

generously provided our wreaths in 

the past, but will be unable to, going 

forward. With this change, orders this 

year will need to be in by Sunday, 

October 27th, much earlier than 

usual. Wreaths will be available in a 

variety of sizes (20” 24” 30”, 36” 48”, 

60”, 72” and 84”), as well as crosses, 

candy canes and door swag. All 

wreaths will be balsam and feature 

red velvet bows. Circular wreaths will 

include a mix of pine cones and/or 

berries. You can find order forms in 

the narthex today.   


